
LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

 
FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

April 7, 2017

TO: Honorable Charles Perry, Chair, Senate Committee on Agriculture, Water & Rural Affairs
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB2262 by Perry (Relating to the dissolution of the Central Colorado River Authority.),

As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would dissolve the Central Colorado River Authority (CCRA). According to Texas
Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ), the agency's databases and records would need to
be updated to reflect the dissolution. However, no significant fiscal implications are anticipated. 

Local Government Impact

The bill would require CCRA and Coleman County to enter into a memorandum of understanding
that governs the transfer of certain assets to the County. According to Coleman County, no
significant fiscal implication to the County is anticipated.
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